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Rosenberg Corey

From: David G Brown <ionent99@peak.org>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:31 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: Rep Olson; Rep.AlissaKenyGuyer@state.or.us; Rep Sanchez; Rep.duanestark@state.or.us; 

Rep.ChrisGorsek@state.or.us; Rep Olson; Rep Meek; Rep.mikenearman@state.or.us; Rep Noble; Rep 
Piluso; Rep.AlissaKenyGuyer@state.or.us; Rep Sanchez; Rep.duanestark@state.or.us; 
Rep.ChrisGorsek@state.or.us; Rep Olson; Rep Meek; Rep.mikenearman@state.or.us; Rep Noble; Rep 
Piluso

Subject: HB 2004-A, opposed!

Greetings, 
I am a landlord in Linn County and I am opposed to HB 2004-A.  I have worked for 45 years to 
get to a place in life where my seven rentals provides me and my wife a modest 
living.  Please do not make laws that inhibit my ability to make a modest living.   Please do not 
make laws that tie my hands in doing an honest and caring business in the rental housing 
market.  Too many laws will force good landlords to be harsh and uncaring in order to 
protect the Landlord’s Rights! 
I thank You 
 
David G Brown 
Member 
ION Enterprises LLC 
PO Box 946 
Albany OR 97321 
541.967.2888 message 
IonEnt99@peak.org 
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